
UM 2024 Workshop 
Announcement 

 

 
Tuesday, November 23, 
2021 

 
2:30 - 4 p.m. 

 
Microsoft Teams Meeting 

Link to Meeting 
Dial-in: 1-503-446-4951 

Phone Conference ID: 760 767 469# 

 
This workshop will focus on identifying an appropriate process and scope for UM 2024. The 
primary purpose will be to inform parties on staff’s proposed options for the direction of this 
docket while gathering feedback to determine the best way to proceed. There will be time for 
parties to share concerns, questions, and ideas during the workshop. Staff appreciates your 
participation and attendance.  

If you are unable to attend on the date or time listed, please notify Madison Bolton as soon as 
possible at the contact information provided below.  

 

 

 
 

Questions 
If you have questions on the process or content of this workshop, contact: 

 
 
Madison Bolton 
Utility Strategy & Integration Division 
503-508-0722  
madison.bolton@puc.oregon.gov 

 
 
 
 
/s/ Madison Bolton 
 
 
 

 

 

To receive meeting notices and agendas for this docket, send an email to puc.hearings@state.or.us , and 
ask to be added to the service list for Docket No. UM 2024. You will then receive emails with workshop 
details, when new documents have been added to the docket, or there is a change to the schedule. 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MzA3MDU1MTMtOWVkMy00YzFlLTgwYTUtOTg4MjMyNDZiZDM0%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22aa3f6932-fa7c-47b4-a0ce-a598cad161cf%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%222dce1d85-58cb-492a-a323-9c9683754001%22%7d
tel:+15034464951,,760767469# 
mailto:madison.bolton@puc.oregon.gov
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